Brief Notes from the last League Meeting 4th October 2021
Misconduct.

When the Club has been charged and issued with a misconduct it must take responsibility for it. The Club Secretary / CWO / Chairperson must thoroughly investigate the misconduct.

The Manager(s) / Coach and if parents are involved with the offending team attend a Club meeting to explain their actions.

The League under the current SCORy cannot do a great deal other than ask the Club for an explanation as to what the Club intends to do to ensure the issue does not occur again in the future.

If there are further instances of misconduct with a given team then the League may call an EGM present the misconduct charges and recommend the team be removed from the League.

Referees.

Stuart Liston League Referee Secretary will do his utmost to allocate referees to all games, however, this is currently difficult due to the shortage of referees. 

Note: 6pm Thursday is the cut off time, if you do not have a referee placed on Fulltime by 6pm you must assume that no referee is available for your game. It then becomes the Home Clubs responsibility under the SCORy to provide a referee for the game, however, if you are able to source a referee, please contact Stuart by email.
It is recommended that Managers/Coaches take charge of the game and not a parent. If the team only has one Coach or manager, then a parent can always stand in the technical area whilst the Manager/Coach takes charge of the game.

DO NOT CALL, TEXT OR EMAIL STUART AFTER THE 6:00pm THURSDAY DEADLINE.

There are several referee courses becoming available in the next few months. Managers should look at the on-line referee courses.

